Memo
Ian Baillie Primary School
October 22, 2014

Please note, the BBQ at the Walmart this Saturday is cancelled and will be rescheduled for the Spring sometime. We were unable to get enough volunteers for this Saturday, so we will try again in the Spring. Thank you to those people who said they would volunteer. 

Picture retakes are tomorrow, October 23. Please write a note indicating you would like retakes if you haven’t done so already. 

Fundraiser will begin Monday, October 27. Thank you in advance for your support in this. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Memo
Ian Baillie Primary School
October 22, 2014

Please note, the BBQ at the Walmart this Saturday is cancelled and will be rescheduled for the Spring sometime. We were unable to get enough volunteers for this Saturday, so we will try again in the Spring. Thank you to those people who said they would volunteer. 

Picture retakes are tomorrow, October 23. Please write a note indicating you would like retakes if you haven’t done so already. 

Fundraiser will begin Monday, October 27. Thank you in advance for your support in this. 


